

WATER WASTEWATER POWER

SAN FRANCISCO PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

Construction Management Bureau
1145 Market St., 3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94103 • Tel. (415) 554-0702 • Fax (415) 554-1877
Harvey Elwin, Manager



June 2, 2009

GAVIN NEWSOM MAYOR

ANN MOLLER CAEN PRESIDENT

F.X. CROWLEY

FRANCESCA VIETOR COMMISSIONER

JULIET ELLIS COMMISSIONER

ED HARRINGTON GENERAL MANAGER To Whom It May Concern:

RE: WD-2524 Installation of Sacrificial Anode Stations for University Mound Sys

Dear Sir or Madam:

I had the opportunity of working with Con-Quest Contractors, Inc. on a \$645,000 cathodic protection project called WD-2524 Installation of Sacrificial Anode Stations for University Mound System. The scope of work included installation of 21 anode stations, drilling, trenching, backfilling and pavement restoration in Howard and Divisadero Streets in San Francisco from January to May 2009.

This project was technical and required coordination with various City agencies and their construction projects in Howard Street. From the beginning, the Con-Quest's Project Manager Ben Rosenstein and Superintendent Randy Galusha were very responsive and cooperative to the Resident Engineer, Inspector, and the neighborhood's residents and businesses needs. Con-Quest and its construction team performed the project effectively, efficiently and safely. Con-Quest delivered the project on schedule and on budget.

If you need additional information, please call me at 415-239-9384. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Eugehe Shu, PE Resident Engineer SFPUC - CMB/CDD

